
 NO LEAD (UNLEADED) FUEL DELIVERY SPECIFICATIONS 

 The Floodwood School District No. 698 will be calling area vendors for unleaded fuel delivery 
 quotations for buses throughout the 2023-2024 school year. Quotes must also include tax and 
 delivery cost.  When called, a follow up fax or email confirming the quoted price must be 
 provided within 24 hours of each quote to: 

 Haley Walsh, Business Manager 
 Email: hwalsh@isd698.org 
 Fax: 218-476-2813 

 Delivery specifications are:  The supplier shall deliver fuel between the hours of 8:30 a.m.-2:00 
 p.m.  Invoices must be signed by school personnel.  Payment of invoices will be made at regular 
 board meetings.  Invoices must be received at the school office at least one week before the date 
 of the meeting for processing. 

 INTERESTED PROVIDERS ARE TO COMPLETE THE FOLLOWING: 

 Name of Company___________________________________________________________ 

 Mailing Address______________________________________ Phone _________________ 

 City_________________________________State______ Zip_________________________ 

 Email_____________________________________________________ 

 Return your information to the following by  11:00 A.M. CDT, Friday, June 16, 2023: 

 If you have any questions, please call. 
 Haley Walsh, Business Manager 
 Floodwood School – ISD #698 
 P O Box 287 
 Floodwood, MN   55736 
 hwalsh@isd698.org 
 Fax  (218) 476-2813 
 Phone (218) 476-2285 ext. 70105 


